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NOTICE TO MARINERS – No. 35 2024 
 

PORT OF GREAT YARMOUTH 
 

LIFTING OF HAVEN BRIDGE RESUMED 
 

MARINERS ARE HEREBY ADVISED that Norfolk County Council and Great 

Yarmouth Port have reached a temporary agreement which enables the lifting of the 

Haven Bridge. 

 

Haven Bridge lifts will be resumed from 01st July 2024. Mariners should note that the 

booking procedure has also been updated, and are advised to consult both ‘NASBO 

No. 2 of 2024’ and ‘Bridge Information and Booking Bridge Lifts Ver 5’ which are 

available in the Marine Information section of the Peel Ports Great Yarmouth website: 

https://www.peelports.com/marine/our-ports/great-yarmouth 

 

If further information is required, please contact the Harbour Office on 

+44 (0)1493 335501 or gyharbouroffice@peelports.com. 

 

 

On behalf of Harbour Master 

28th June 2024 
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